
IKEA Recalls IKEA 365+ VÄRDEFULL Garlic Press  
 
IKEA is recalling IKEA 365+ VÄRDEFULL garlic press, black, with article number 601.636.02, and date 
stamps (YYWW) from 2411 to 2522. Due to a production error that may cause small metal pieces to 
detach during use, posing a risk of metal pieces being ingested with food. 
 

 
 
The affected products have the article number 601.636.02 and can be identified by a marking of the 
IKEA logo on the upper handle of the product that looks like shown: 

    
 
IKEA is urging all customers who own the affected garlic press to immediately stop using it and return 
it to any IKEA store for a full refund. Proof of purchase is not required. If customers are unsure whether 
their garlic press is affected, they are still welcome to return it for a refund. 
 
For more information, please contact IKEA Customer Contact Centre at +65 6786 6868 or visit their 
website. 

 

https://www.ikea.com/sg/en/newsroom/range-news/ikea-is-recalling-ikea-365-vardefull-garlic-press-pub34a8e890/

